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Furthermore, the Local Plan does not consider the impact on the Harrow side of Edgware. 
Decisions affecting Edgware should be made collaboratively between both Boroughs to ensure 
a comprehensive approach to development. 
 
Given these concerns, I wish to express my support for the representations made by Save Our 
Edgware and the Edgware Community Association. Please consider their submissions as 
reflective of my own concerns. 
 
Please also arrange for this letter to be included in the Equality Impact Assessment, as these 
changes will significantly affect senior citizens and individuals with disabilities, including 
members of my own family. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
David Diamond 




